
From: mike marston < > 

Date: August 14, 2024 at 7:12:45 AM PDT 

To: ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca, kstockdill@islandtrust.bc.ca, rkojima@islandtrust.bc.ca, 

 

Subject: Re-zoning of 832 Galiano way. 

I am submitting this letter in support of the re-zoning of 832 Galiano way.  

I have worked with Leif on my property & found him to be respectful conscientious of our land.  

I do support small businesses on our island Galiano.  

Mike Marston.  

Sent from my iPhone 
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